
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on The Review of the Mortarium on Genetically 
Modified Organisms in Tasmania (2018). 

Submission From: 
Organisation: 

Ronald Aveling & Michele Diener  
Southern Wild (Co-Owners) 

We are producers of organic, tasmanian-sourced fermented foods and support the  
extension of the GMO moratorium as it is in the commercial interests of our Tasmanian  
food business. 

We market our products as GMO-free, and their primary ingredients are Tasmanian and  
Organic. Utilizing clean green Non-GMO Tasmanian organics gives us a competitive  
advantage and is strongly supported by our customer base. 

Sincerely, 

Ronald Aveling & Michele Diener 
Southern Wild 
https://southernwild.com.au 


